

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

8th February 2018

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,



Reception Class Assembly Monday 12th March at 9.05am

The children of Reception would like to invite you to their Class assembly on Monday 12th March 2018 starting at 9:05am in the School Hall. Refreshments will be available from 8.50am.

As part of their assembly we would be most grateful if you could send in an electronic photograph of your child with their mummy to the school office email address by Friday 2nd March: schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Thank you for your support and we do hope that you will be able to join us.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher







